
Minutes of the Town Of Wayland 

Public Ceremonies Committee 

Meeting on February 17, 2010 
  

·        The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.  

- In attendance were Richard Turner, Chair; John Dyer, Richard Brisk  and  

Lily Schlafer 

-    We held up the start of the meeting waiting for Michael Antonell, student  

                  member of the PCC.  

·        We reviewed and approval of minutes from last meeting.  

 

·        We discussed the process of getting nominees for the annual Lydia Maria child  

     award. 

- John suggested, and all agreed, that we put an announcement in the Town Crier  

   petitioning for nominees for the award. 

- Action Item: John will write and place an announcement in the next Town Crier  

- We all agreed to meet two times in April to deal with the nominees for the  

   award before the May Town Meeting.  

- John suggested, and all agreed, that the PCC announce the honoree(s) via the  

   Hear Report at Town Meeting in May. 

 

·        We discussed organizing events for marking the 375
th

 Anniversary of the Town  

    of Wayland.   

- John has tried to get on the Board of Selectman agenda without success.  

- Action Item: John will try to introduce the idea at the next BoS meeting. 

 

·        The chairman read and we discussed the changes to Open Meeting Law (see  

    attached copy of Open Meeting Law Changes.pdf). 

 

·        We discussed issues around the Veterans Memorial. 

- Upkeep involves  

o       Adding names of Wayland residence who are KIA.  

o       Facilitate Freedom prize scholarship awards. 

o       Publish 3 notebooks of ~10 finalist essays for placing in Media Ctr, 

Library & Senior Ctr. 

o       Prepare certificates for Freedom Prize Finalists. 

  

·        The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 -  The next meeting was set for 7:00 p.m. on March 11, 2010. 

  

Respectfully submitted  

Richard Brisk 


